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Brian Freeland

LEWIS LANE, 12, LEWIS LANE, ARUNDEL, BN18 OTY

| Support

Basically I support the application: the service is necessary, and the service ties in with existing usage
of that part of the airfield. The planned building is not pretty (Lewes has done it better) but the
existing buildings on that site are already an 'eyesore'. Reservations: The planning application does not
mention the planning permission already agreed for a huge housing estate on the airfield, an estate
which will have a shopping centre and health centre within 100 yards of the site - and add considerably
to the traffic on the unsuitable roads in that area (and to delays on the Ford level crossing). The
photograph of the 'field' in the planning application does not indicate the new Market Car Park (already
agreed) on that key junction by the site entrance. This could appear as deliberate subterfuge. Signs
around the site hint at possible problems with a footpath, and with listed buildings: these are not
indicated in the planning application. If the footpath is the one currently running up the western side of
the site it should be noted that it is our only route between the airfield housing estate and the station.
If the listed buildings are the airfield hangars, they will be no great loss: we shall be exchanging
useless eyesores for a useful eyesore. Brian Freeland.
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